
✓ Where does my money go? – 100% of your donated dollars go toward the fund, 

program, or facility intended by the donor. Each fund is unique and directly benefits our 

patients, fellow employees, and our community. These funds can help with a broad range of 

needs.

✓ Charitable dollars can provide gas cards for those patients traveling to Guthrie for 

treatment.  

✓ Families can stay in the comfortable home-like atmosphere of the House of Hope, while 

their loved one is receiving life-saving care at Guthrie.  

✓ State of the art equipment can be purchased to keep Guthrie at the forefront of 

healthcare.

✓ Why does Guthrie need my money? – As a not-for-profit organization, the 
donations we receive every year enable us to support numerous programs and services 
throughout the Guthrie footprint and help to ensure that we are able to provide the highest 
quality of service to the residents of the communities we serve. 
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✓ What if I can’t donate very much?  Does a small donation make a 

difference? Absolutely, every dollar helps!  A donation of $2.00 a pay period can 

pay for a family to stay one night at the House of Hope

✓ I donated to the United Way.  Isn’t this the same thing? The United Way 

is a separate not-for-profit organization that Guthrie strongly supports.  The United 

Way and Guthrie work together to make our community a better place.  The United 

Way works directly with our community to provide necessary programs to make 

our regions a better place to live.  Giving to the charitable funds at Guthrie, helps 

our patients receive the best care possible, it helps make our hospitals and clinics a 
better place to work, and it helps our community become a better place to live.  

✓ I want to donate, but I don’t know all the options available to me.
There is a list of Guthrie giving options available on your pledge form and online. 

If you are curious where you can designate your dollars contact Resource 
Development at 570-887-4420 or Resource _Development@guthrie.org.
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